
Good morning!
I wanted to reach out to invite your organization to the 9th Annual Hike for Hospice Hustle,
taking place on Sunday, May 4, 2025. This event is more than just a walk or run—it’s a
chance to support Foothills Country Hospice, which provides crucial care for terminally ill adults
and their families during their most difficult times. Make a team, bring the family, or enjoy a stroll
with your pup—every step you take helps make a big impact for hospice care in the Foothills.
As always, our event will feature both a 2k and 5k walk. The walk offers an accessible, family
and pup-friendly route along the Town of Okotoks' Sheep River paved pathways, perfect for
strollers, wheelchairs, and scooters. In 2024 we also added in a 5k run, and following the
success of that we’re thrilled to add a 10k run this year! The 5k and 10k run routes have been
carefully designed by the Sheep River Road Race team, and true to their tradition, will guide
runners along scenic, picturesque river pathways.
We are hoping to make 2025 our biggest yet! Last year, we raised over $80,000 with 540+
participants, and we’re hoping to continue that momentum. We would love to have your
members join us for this meaningful event. To register, please use the link here: Hike for
Hospice Hustle Registration.
We would also be so grateful if you would share the link for this event with your network!
Thank you for considering this invitation, and I look forward to seeing you there!
Warm regards,

Lindsey Dunham
events coordinator

Foothills Country Hospice Society
P: 403-995-4673 Ext. 219 • F: 403-938-0831 • www.countryhospice.org
Physical Address: 322001 32 St E, Okotoks, AB T1S 1A5
Mailing Address: PO Box 274, Okotoks, AB T1S 1A5

Please note that I work Monday to Thursdays, and am away from the office on Fridays.
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